Dear Hatfield Families.

As we close out the month of April, please remember that our staff is here to help your children with virtual learning. Please do not hesitate to reach out with questions and suggestions. Know that we will continue to educate our students across the district via online distance learning until the conclusion of the school year in June.

Remember, tomorrow, Tuesday, April 28 is an in-service day for teachers. There is no instruction scheduled for students. Specials will resume on Wednesday, with ELA, Math, and Social Studies planned for Thursday.

Also, North Penn's School Nutrition Services is providing breakfast (three meals) and lunch (another three meals) on Monday and Thursday from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Parents/guardians do not have to have their children in the car during pick-up. Know that it is available to children 18-and-under.

Additionally, for our sixth grade families, please be sure to view and acknowledge Middle School Course Verification Forms in Infinite Campus. For directions, click here: Course Verification Forms.

Lastly, please be sure to click the link to check out the latest edition of Mrs. Bainbridge's Counselor's Corner which emphasizes resiliency.

Keep soaring above and beyond,

Wes Heinel Principal